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September 13, 2018 

Attention: Functional Capacity Evaluation (FCE) 
Providers 

Subject: FCE Contract Extension & Transferring of 
Quality Assurance Supervisor  

 

As you are likely aware, the current FCE contract agreement expires November 30, 2018. This 
bulletin serves as notice that it is WorkSafeBC’s intent to exercise the renewal option available 
with the FCE contract for an additional one (1) year.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to notify our provider network that the role of Quality 
Assurance Supervisor for FCE services will now be fulfilled by Latifa Kassam. Latifa recently joined 
the Health Care Services team at WorkSafeBC. She is an Occupational Therapist with extensive 
clinical experience in the field of occupational rehabilitation, with specific experience working in 
FCE, COT, CBIS and RTWSS programs. We are excited to have her join our team. 

We would like to thank Kamla Hoekstra, outgoing FCE Quality Assurance Supervisor, for all of her 
work and support, and for ensuring a smooth transition of services. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 

 

The Program Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Services and the program providers. If you would like to be 

added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com 

requesting the change. 

https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers
mailto:hcsinqu@worksafebc.com

